You’'re Invited!

FAMILY

GHT

at Hazelwood Elementary
Thursday, 5/9/19 @ 6:00pm

Start Learning coding with your kids!

No Coding
Experience
Needed!

A fun evening event for Kids and Parents TOGETHER!

Fun puzzles that help kids and parents learn to code.

Each student must have an adult registered to attend.

SPACE IS

Simply fill out and return the slip below to join us! LIMITED!

Student Name Teacher

Parent Name Grade

Pizza Dinner is being offered for $1.00 per person. Dinner includes 1 slice of pizza, a bag of
chips, a cookie, and a drink. Additional slices are available for $1.00 each.

# dinners # additional slices

Please attach payment with registration sheet and return to your child’s teacher by 5/3/19.



